Cement Masons’ Local No. 600

Operative Plasterers’ and Cement Masons
International Association of the United States and Canada, AFL-CIO

May 1, 2020

Brothers and Sisters:

Due to the ongoing concerns of the spread of COVID 19, Local 600 will continue to adhere to
the restrictions and guidelines given by our governmental agencies against hosting any
gatherings of more than 10 people in attendance. With this understanding, be advised that the
regular general monthly membership meeting held in Bell Gardens, as well as the area meetings
for Bakersfield and Santa Maria have been canceled for the month of May. We will continue to
monitor the guidelines given and will act accordingly until further notice. Please know the health
and safety of you, our members, staff and officers is our priority. Should you have any questions,
do not hesitate to contact the main office.

In closing, I encourage all of you to continue to follow all the advice given to us by our health
professionals and take the necessary precautions to keep yourself and your family protected.

Sincerely and fraternally,

Financial Secretary &
Business Manager
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Fitzgerald Jacobs, Business Manager & Financial Secretary
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